
Hi!  My name is Paul Csornok, your new 
NCLF Newsletter Editor.   I was in-
formed that people had not heard of my 
acceptance of the position, taking over 
the reins from Gerald, so I am letting 
everyone know just that.  If anyone has 
any flying stories, building stories, pic-
tures, aviation related items for sale or 
anything else that would be newsletter 
worthy, please send them to me.  My e-
mail and phone number are just to the 
right, and my address can be found on the 
last page. 
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Next Club Meeting—November 3, 2007 at  

The Comfort Cafe 

Club Meetings are normally held the first Saturday of each 

month at 6PM at The Comfort Café (formally Kicam’s Fam-
ily Restaurant) in Mantua.  Any change to this schedule will 
be posted here in the Flyer.  Prospective members, guests and 
family members are always welcome. 

This is the last meeting of 2007 and that 
means it’s time to hold the annual elec-
tions.  They will take place at the Novem-
ber club meeting as always.   

Elections at the 
November Meeting 

Richard Sniderhan has stepped up to the 
plate to fill the roll of Secretary for the 
club and take the meeting minutes. 
 
On behalf of the club, Thanks Rich and 
welcome aboard! 

New NCLF  Secretary  
Steps In 



Emmit Miller Fly-In 
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What started out as a rather blustery day turned into fairly good 
weather for the Emmit Miller Fly-In. There was some wind, 
but not too much, and the sunny skies made it all worth the trip.  
 

Emmit has a very interesting airstrip in that it runs among 
many houses and condo units, so it is really like landing in 
their back yards. Good thing they are all friendly. Emmit 
has a very beautiful house that was comfortable for all the 

pilots and guests. We were blessed this summer with an extra long flying season, and many in our club attended a high 
number of fly-ins this year. 
 

Don James 

Can you believe it’s only 3 weeks to Thanksgiving!  Even 
though it’s not the best weather for flying, now is the time 
to get started on preparing for next year.  Have you changed 
your spark plugs recently?  How does you air filter look?  
Are your fuel lines still OK?  What’s in the bottom of your 
fuel tank? How does your fuel pump look?  Just because it’s 
getting to be winter doesn’t mean you can’t spend time with 
your machine.  And just think how much ahead you will be 
for 2008! 
 
This November’s meeting will have Bob Essell there to 
give us a talk on good ideas for winter storage of your bird.  
You might want to bring a pencil and paper to this one... 

Another Year Draws to an End 



Club Apparel 

Those wishing to order the 3 season flying jackets or "T" 
Shirts with the club Logo on them should contact Don 
James before the next meeting. We want to send our order 
right after the meeting. Jackets are $55 and shirts are $10.  
Call 330-678-9537 
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For Sale 
“Nothing—I have Nothing For Sale!” 

News Letter Goes Digital 

This month, you will be receiving the newsletter in paper 
format and in digital format, that is if you have an e-mail 
address and you have let us know about it.  Please review 
both and with your Dues Notice, let us know if you would 
like to receive the news letter via e-mail or still through the 
regular post. 
 
Viewing the Digital News Letter will be just like any other 
Adobe Acrobat file (the ones that have the “.pdf” file exten-
sion on them) by using the Adobe Reader program.  
Chances are that if you have a computer, it already has the 
needed software on it.  If you don’t, it is free from Adobe 
and you can get a copy by using the link on the bottom of 
our website’s News Letter page. 
 
The Newsletter has been available on the website in this 
format for a few years now,  

Wanted to Buy 
Rotax 503 Bing Carb and Muffler Exhaust assy or parts. 
Call Frank Vitale 330-492-5580 

None this month 
 

 

MemBird’s Spot-Lite 

Graham’s Fly-In 

September 29th was a perfect day for John Graham's flyin 
in Coshocton Ohio. temperatures were in the mid to High 
70's, low winds out of the south east. By 8:30 am, most eve-
ryone departed there home strips on there way to Carroll Co 
Airport for breakfast. Bob Schuck and his Quicksilver was 
the first to arrive, followed by Mark Warner, Don James 
and Rich Sniderham, Mike Baker and Gary Jindra, and Ge-
rald Jackson. 
After break-
fast most of 
use departed 
to Grahams 
field, while 
Mike, Gary 
and Mark 
diverted to 
Paul Har-
vey's cabin 
on the east 
side of 
Coshocton 
before flying onto Grahams. We arrived at Grahams at 1:30 
and the flyin was well underway. Graham field was busy 
with traffic in and out all afternoon. There were approxi-
mately 30-40 planes present at one time. Mike was able to 
give a few rides in his Savannah, while the rest of us ate and 
watched all the activity. There was plenty of good food to 
be had. We all departed around 4:30 headed home after a 
long day of aviating. mark your calendars for next years 
Graham flyin. Its is always nice to share your aviation ex-
periences with good friends.  

Blue sky's Mark Warner 



The flying season is winding down.  Make sure you get out 
and attend some of these last few remaining events of the 
2007 season! 
 
October 28, 2007 
 
Event Name:        EAA Chapter 1272 Fall Chili Fly-in 
Event Location:   Fremont/Clyde, OH             
Contact Name:     Mark Reineck       
Contact Phone:     419-332-5597       
Additional Comments:  10am thru 2pm EAA 1272 will be 
hosting a Flyin. Chili,cornbread and cider. Corn hole toss.  
 
 

 

Hey, Look!!!!  We have one for next year already! 

 

 

SATURDAY , MARCH 1,  2008 

 
Fly-in to Mayfield 1D4  for the Antique and Classic Bicycle 
& Motor Bike Meet. 
Located at Nativity Church Hall just north of the west end of 
the runway. 2499 Killian Rd., Akron, Ohio 
Open 9:00 AM till 1:00 PM 
NO ADMISSION CHARGE..!! 
Whizzers, Monark, Marman, Simplex, and out of production 
motorbikes and bicycles. 
Call Bob 330-699-9798 for more info. 

NCLF Fly-Out and Events Listing  

Send News To: 

Paul Csornok 

7308 Dania Dr. 

Independence, Ohio 44131 

To Join, Send $10 to: 

Don Cruise 

PO Box 189 

Lodi, Ohio 44245 
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